COMMUNICATION - C128
Council — July 15, 2020

T Committee of the Whole
(Public Hearing)
Report No. 35, Items 4 & 5

Froms ule storr

Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 7:37 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] re: new development

As a resident of Thornhill for 35 years, this new development (large condos on steeles) is a great
worry....are there parks, libraries and schools in place?

All the best, Julie Starr

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



